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Scott Fisher Quoted in Law360 on Law 
Firm Headcounts
Managing partner Scott Fisher was recently quoted in 
the Law360 article “Will Headcount Matter After COVID-
19?,” published on June 14.  In the article, Scott discusses 
Neal Gerber Eisenberg’s approach to hiring strategically, 
allowing the firm to better handle the impact of the 
COVID-19 pandemic.

Click here to read the article. 
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